
 

 

Posting #23-149EM 
 
University Librarian 
University of Northern British Columbia 
Prince George, British Columbia 
 
Located in the spectacular landscape of northern British Columbia, UNBC is a leading research-
intensive university in Northern British Columbia with five faculties and the Division of Medical 
Sciences. Home to over 3,000 students, UNBC consistently ranked 2nd in Canada in its 
category in the annual Maclean’s University rankings, and 3rd for total research income. UNBC 
also recently placed among the top five percent of higher education institutions worldwide by the 
Times Higher Education World University Rankings. 
  
The University provides outstanding undergraduate and graduate learning opportunities that 
explore cultures, health, economies, sciences, and the environment.  The UNBC Library offers 
state-of-the-art research technology, a learning commons, research data centre, and a full 
range of services to students and faculty in an attractive four-story building featuring an 
impressive wood and light-filled atrium, comprehensive archives, and library holdings reaching 
800,000 items. The Northern BC Archives, housed in the Library, is dedicated to acquire, 
preserve and provide access to materials that are related to the institutional history of UNBC 
and the culture and History of Northern British Columbia. 
 
Reporting to the Provost and working closely with the VP Research, the Deans of the five 
faculties, the AVP of the Division of Medical Sciences, and others, the University Librarian is a 
visionary leader at the forefront of library and archival sciences who will lead the library and its 
dedicated professional staff as it meets the challenges of information and knowledge 
management in the digital age.   
 
UNBC is looking forward to welcoming a new member to the community to have a long-term 
and profound impact on this exceptional post-secondary institution.  
 
UNBC encourages applications from all qualified individuals, including women, Indigenous 
people, visible minorities, and persons with disabilities. All qualified candidates are encouraged 
to apply, although Canadians and Permanent Residents will be given priority. The expected 
salary range for this position is $175,000 to $190,000. 
 
To apply for this opportunity, please click Apply. For more information, please contact 
unbclibrarian@boyden.com 
 
We thank all applicants for their interest in this position. Please note that we will only be in 
contact with those individuals moving forward with our client.  
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